
 

                        

Media Statement  
 
13 December 2016 
 
Mpumalanga Premier to officially open provincial traffic training college  
 
Mpumalanga Premier David Mabuza will tomorrow officially open the newly built Mpumalanga Traffic Training 
College.  
 
The state of the art college situated in Mkhuhlu near the Kruger National Park is expected to accommodate 160 
learners for now and will also offer law enforcement courses such as advance driving and firearm handling. The 
college is also expected to boost the province economically while creating job opportunities.  
 
The event will take place as follows: 
 
Date:  14 December 2016 
 
Venue:  Mkhuhlu [Mpumalanga Traffic Training College] 
 
Time: 12:00 
  
 
The media is invited.  
 
 
Ends…  
 
Enquiries: Joseph Mabuza (013) 756 6371  

Mobile: 082 678 1450    
 

E-mail: emabuza@mpg.gov.za 
 

 


